
 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 9th November 

Hi Everyone,   

 

We have been thinking about Remembrance this week in school and all the children 

from nursery to year 6 have worked hard to create a poppy display at the front of 

school by our new main reception cabins. If you have a spare moment at drop off or 

pick up, please do wander down and have a little look. It really looks beautiful.  

    

                                                      

  

Next Friday 17th of November, we will be celebrating Children in Need in school. This year the theme is 

being Spotacular. The children are invited to come to school doing exactly that by being their spotacular 

selves wearing whatever makes them feel spotacular, anything goes. We just ask that each child bring a £1 

donation. We will be selling some Children In Need merchandise in school from Monday 13th November. 

Should your child wish to make a purchase they will be able to do so at during break and lunch times 

throughout that week at a cost of £1 per item. Please send your child with the correct change. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A polite plea to all of our families, especially those who arrive to drop off and collect from the top gate 

where our building work is taking place to please respect our neighbours and park carefully and with 

consideration. The neighbours have been extremely understanding of the building work and the disruption 

it has caused to their street with continuous deliveries, trucks and wagons delivering building material and 

having to work around us. I am so grateful to them for their patience and understanding so we can have the 

learning village built quickly. I really do not want to upset them with inconsiderate parking blocking their 

drives. Therefore I do need everyone to just take an extra minute when parking to do so with the 

neighbours in mind even in the pouring rain.  

 

Attendance:      

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here are the week before the holiday’s figures:  Whole School: 96.7% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 94% 96.7% 97.7% 96.3% 97.9% 97.1% 97.5% 

 

Have a great week ahead everyone- November is moving quickly!  

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett    

Headteacher   
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